
                  

 

 

The Booster Club is excited to announce we will be participating in the Grocery Certificate program this 

year.  Purchasing grocery certificates is a fun and easy way to earn fundraising money to help reduce 

your son’s AHS basketball expenses.  This is not a fundraiser for the club!  Funds received from 

certificates purchased will be deposited into an account in your player’s name. The two grocery 

certificate programs are as follows: 

 

      

 

 

 

 

Contact Robyn Balli to obtain certificates: 

baskinrobyn@earthlink.net     303-741-1514 or cell 303-929-8139 

Player’s account will be credited 5% of certificates purchased. 

For example, $50 in certificates purchased (times 5%) = $2.50 

deposited into the player’s account. 

Assuming we purchase in $500 allotments, player’s 

account will be credited 7% of certificates purchased.  

Certificates will be honored at all Tony’s locations. 
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